
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the attention of Mr B. Gibbs - Clerk of the Parish Council 

04th January 2022 
 
Dear Sirs, 

Tichborne Park Cricket Club would be grateful to be considered for a grant to contribute towards one 

of our current projects.  

When my predecessor Kevin Bristow took the chairman’s role – he highlighted the importance of the 

upkeep of what we have in place at the cricket club. This included the training facilities, playing 

facilities & pavilion.  

As a committee we went on to highlight areas that require immediate attention, this included 

restitching of the training nets, installation of new site screens, a refurbished scoreboard, refurbished 

roof & the installation of a new artificial playing strip of which I believe last year’s grant from Tichborne 

Parish Council went towards for which we are very grateful.  

As Kevin’s successor, I am keen to keep the momentum of improvements we are putting in place. We 

are currently raising funds to assist with the ongoing revamp of the pavilion, this includes the 

completion of the external façade paint job, landscaping around the area of the recently removed 

dishevelled picket fence & the installation of a new internal room for the safe storage of training 

equipment. 

We hope that this is a project you can support and look forward to hearing from you in due course if 

we have been successful. 

Thank you in advance for considering our application and most importantly we thank the Parish 

Council for its continued support to TPCC. 

Yours faithfully  

James Long 

Tichborne Park Cricket Club Chairman 
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